Happy Thanks Giving

Burgess, Shane C - (shaneburgess)

Wed 11/22/2017 11:56 AM

To:cals_bulletin-owner@list.cals.arizona.edu <cals_bulletin-owner@list.cals.arizona.edu>;

This year is my 16th Thanksgiving and this year, like every year before, I am caught out by it. Jeff Silvertooth always reminds me to put the "bottom line up front" and Steve Smith always begs me to write more clearly. I hope that I am following this advice here in wishing you Happy Thanksgiving and safe travels as many of you spend time with your family and friends. I encourage everyone to spend your time on you and yours.

Because of my own life history, and what I experience daily in our Extension, research, and education delivery, I am very aware of, and thankful for, what I believe to be the most impactful and transformational enterprise I could be a part of. Every day that we together fulfill our purpose we're transforming individual lives and families, and futures. There isn't a person in our organization who isn't so doing. So I am even more thankful for what you do to make our enterprise what it is and what it can be.

Best wishes, Shane

Shane C. Burgess

Vice President for Agriculture, Life and Veterinary Sciences, and Cooperative Extension Dean, College of Agriculture & Life Sciences Director, Arizona Experiment Station

The University of Arizona Forbes Building, Room 306 | 1140 E. South Campus Drive | P.O. Box 210036

Tucson, AZ 85721-0036 PHONE: 520.621.7621

 ${\sf EMAIL: sburgess@cals.arizona.edu}$

1 of 1 11/29/2017, 11:50 AM